
IQAC meeting on 24th July 2020  

Agenda 

1. Minutes of the last meeting held on 13th February 2020 to be read and approved 

2. Discussion on ‘Universal Human Values’ workshop conducted by AICTE 

3. Preparation of AQAR 2019-20  

4. Contact lecture for the students and preparation of Online Lectures 

5. Any other discussion with the permission of Madam Principal 

 

The IQAC meeting was conducted on 24th July 2020 at 6 pm on Zoom platform due to the 

COVID – 19 Pandemic lockdown. Following points were discussed in this meeting 

1. The minutes of the last meeting were read and approved. 

2. The Detailed discussion on ‘Universal Human Values’ workshop conducted by AICTE 

(from 2nd July 2020 to 6th July 2020) was carried out by the members who attended the 

workshop. Vice Principal, Subhash Shinde gave complete information about it. He gave 

overview of the areas covered in the workshop and how these are related to the core 

values of NAAC.  Barse Sir, Dr. Jayashree Singh and Dr. Rashmi Agnihotri also explained 

the benefit of the workshop for the individuals as well as the need for a committee or 

cell in the college. The discussion was followed by the question answer session. At the 

end Madam Principal, Dr. Suchitra A. Naik, recommended the road ahead for its 

application in the College. It was also suggested that this workshop should be attended 

by most of the teachers and especially by Heads of various Departments.  

 

3. In order to meet the requirement of data collection for AQAR 19-20 (from 1st July 2019 

to 30th June 2020), there is need for some additional modules. These modules of our 

college website will help IQAC in collection of the teachers and departmental activities 

during lockdown. Head of Department of Mathematics and Statistics, Monica 

Deshpande Madam explained its need to all members. 

 

4. Madam Principal Dr. Suchitra A. Naik suggested all members to initiate contact lectures 

for their department students. For this purpose, Vice Principal Dr. P. Tokekar and Dr. 

Rashmi Agnihotri were requested to prepare plan of action. 

 

5. It was decided to begin with  preparations of Online lectures and use of ICT in teaching 

learning process.  

 

6. Meeting ended with Vote of Thanks given by Vice Principal Subhash Shinde Sir 

 

 

 
 

IQAC Coordinator Principal 
 

    


